DISNEY

February 13th, 2023 @ 11:55AM Emailed & Faxed

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
DIVISION OF ENGINEERING SERVICES
OFFICE ENGINEER

1727 30" STREET

P.O. BOX 168041, MS-43
SACRAMENTO, CA 95816-8041

PHONE: (916) 227-6299

FAX: 916-227-6282

Attn: April Perez-Hollins, Office Chief, Construction Contract Awards, DES
RE: 04-0P9304; Correction of Clerical Error

Dear Mrs. Perez-Hollins,
This letter is to notify the California Department of Transportation that Disney Construction, Inc (DCI) committed a

clerical error in DCI’s bid yesterday for Contract # 04-0P9304. Per Public Contract Code 4104, please accept this letter as
correction to DCI’s bid regarding the following clerical error on the electronic subcontractor list form:

¢ DCI mistakenly listed Highway Specialty Co.’s CSLB number as 1559500. DCI would like to amend this
subcontract listing to the correct CSLB number which is 1003147.

Please note we are submitting this letter within the 24 hours closure period of bid 04-0P9304 and Per Public Contract
Code 4104 we are permitted to correct improper subcontractor CSLB numbers.

Sincerely,

R1chard Dlsney

Z=h

CC:
DES.OE.FMIII. Awards(adot.ca.gov
April.perez-hollins(@dot.ca.gov

533 Airport Blvd,, ste. 120
Burlingame, CA 94010
Contractor License : 866974



